
August 13, 2019 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Fall is soon here and with it a new year, fresh start and exciting events.   
 
Check out all that is coming up.   
 
 
 

Bike Event This Sunday 
Welcome young and old, singles, couples and families to an after Church bike ride.  August 18th. Leave 
church after second service and meet at bike parking area in Mayer, MN by bike trail around 10:30 am.  
We will head toward St. Bonifacius then return to Mayer.  Bring food and snacks to eat or find food along 
the trail.  (Not wild animals and berries, but at stores)  You can go as far as you want, then return.  Max 
ride is 14 miles round trip to St. Bonifacius and back.  Tim Sauer is the contact person if you have 
questions.  952-240-4337   Check tire pressure, breaks and chains then you are all set to go.   
 
Stiftungsfest Family Fun Night Thursday, August 22 5-10 pm (5-7 pm Carnival Kid Games) 
Sponsored by All Saints, Ascension and St. Bernards, St. John’s and Living Rock 
Thanks to Becca Braun who has been working with the local churches to put together  
this family fun night. We will receive a special offering the next two Sundays as we contribute $1,000 to this 
free event.  See flyer at Welcome Center. 
 
Serving Schedules 
Our monthly serving schedules are available online through Signup.com.  There you can volunteer to 
usher, read scripture lessons, assist with communion and serve fellowship.  Go to our website 
www.allsaintsnya.org and click on the Signup.com logo or at the Welcome Center. 
 
Confirmation Students:  You can start signing up for Sunday Morning Service Activities too.  Remember 
you need four service activities for the year, one of them that is required is Acolyting.  Sign up today for 
service in August through next May. 
 
Fall Programming Registration  
Registration for Sunday School, WOW, Children's Choir and Confirmation is now open.  Brochures and 
registration forms are available at the Welcome Center or by visiting www.allsaintsnya.org 

 
Rally Sunday 
September 8 with worship at 8, 9 & 10:15 am.  Free pork chop meal and free Sunday School Carnival. 
Sign up to help with the carnival at https://signup.com/go/oHsLkeS 

 

Prayer Partners 
Prayer Partners Offers confidential intercessor prayer for any person in need and prays for the ministry of 
the congregation. Prayer requests are passed on via telephone or e-mail and are kept confidential. Contact 
Darcy Gray to become a prayer partner or if you have a prayer request at 952-467-3388 or 
dgray@allsaintsnya.org 

Men's Fellowship 
Begins September 7, 2019 
Men's Fellowship is a group of men of all ages who meet with Pastor Eric the first Saturday of the month at 
8:00 am at Hillcrest Cafe. Come enjoy some good food and good company! 
Contact Pastor Eric with any questions: eaune@allsaintsnya.org 

 

http://www.allsaintsnya.org/
http://www.allsaintsnya.org/
https://signup.com/go/oHsLkeS
mailto:dgray@allsaintsnya.org
mailto:eaune@allsaintsnya.org


Women's Fellowship 
Begins September 7, 2019 
Women's Fellowship is a group of women of all ages who the first Saturday of the month at 8:00 am. at the 
home of  Betty Franke.  Bring your Bible and enjoy some great food, great company, and great study of 
God's Word. 
Contact Betty Zenk with any questions: bzenk005@yahoo.com 
 

Coffee Hour Bible Study 
Begins September 17, 2019 
This bible study meets one Tuesday a month  at 8:30 am for coffee and rolls and study led by Pastor Eric. 
This is a great opportunity to become more fluent in the language of scripture, grow as a disciple and 
enjoy good eats and conversation.  Bring your Bible. Rolls and coffee provided. Contact Pastor Eric with any 
questions: eaune@allsaintsnya.org 
 

Read a Latte 
Begins September 26, 2019   
All Saints Book Club reads a wide variety of fiction and nonfiction books. We meet in members' homes the 
third Thursday of the month and enjoy food, fellowship and conversation. Contact Darcy Gray with any 
questions: dgray@allsaintsnya.org  (Our September read is to pick any book by Agatha Christie and share it 
at book club. 
 

Sacred Blend for Senior High Youth 
Sacred Blend is held once a month on a Wednesday at Pastor Eric and Judy’s home. If you are a Senior 
High student looking for good food and fellowship this is the place to be. Join Pastor Eric at his home on 
Wednesday, September 18, 2019 at 6 p.m. as we kick-off our Sacred Blend gatherings. Please text Pastor 
Eric and let him know you are attending at 952-913-6520.  
 

Adult Choir 

Led by Judy Aune provides special music twice a month in addition to special occasions from September to 
May. The choir is for Adults and high school students. The Choir rehearses on Wednesdays from 7:30 p.m. 
to 8:15 p.m. New singers are always welcome! Rehearsals begin September 11, 2019. Any questions please 
contact Judy Aune at eaune81772@aol.com. 

 

Children’s Choir 

Led by Chris Starr provides special music once a month in addition to special occasions from September to 
April. The choir is for children first through fifth grade. Singing is a great way to learn the Bible stories and 
learn about worship. The choir rehearses on Wednesday immediately after WOW from 4:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
All are welcome. Rehearsals begin September 18, 2019. Any questions please contact Chris Starr at 
castarr814@yahoo.com. 

 

Contemporary Worship Team. 
Led by Jane Fasching leads worship once a month at all three services throughout the year. The worship 
team is for grade 6 through Adult. They rehearse usually two times before leading worship. If you have any 
questions please contact Jane Fasching at jcfasching@gmail.com. 
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